July 20, 2015
Jeff Colson, PE
Engineering and Entitlement Solutions (EES)
518 17th St Suite 1575
Denver, CO 80203
Re:
Advanced Auto Parts 

San Mateo / Claremont
Grading & Drainage Plan (H17D111)

Dear Mr. Colson,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6/25/15, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the DRB. 
However, this plan cannot be accepted by the Hydrology section for Grading Permit and Building permit until the DRB has approved the replat of this site and the plan is signed and dated by the engineer of record and the following comments addressed.
· Provide a detail on the plan for the swales.

· Provide an invert for the pipe in the pond.

· An SO 19 permit is needed for work in a public right of way. Provide SO-19 comments on the plan.

· Provide the detail for OS2 or is this area along with the NE corner landscaped areas?
· Depress all landscaping which is not within 10 feet of the building. 

· A 2ft curb cut is needed on the north side of the pond.

· An emergency overflow is needed for the pond. Direct the emergency overflow for the pond toward the drive pad in Claremont. 

· Provide a Floodplain Permit for this site. Also, before CO is given for this site a LOMR-F must be completed and an elevation certificate provided. 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3999 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.  





Sincerely,





Shahab Biazar, P.E.





City Engineer, Albuquerque 
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